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March 8, 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Current Grade 1-4 Students: 
 
Please accept our invitation to join us at an upcoming STEM Magnet School Interest 
Meeting.  During its initial year, potentially 2013-2014, the school will serve 
students in grades 3 through 5.  An application process will be instituted.  
Subsequently, students would be selected via lottery from each primary school 
attendance zone.   
 
These meeting opportunities have been established to share additional information 
with parents/guardians on the school’s initiation process and proposed curricula, as 
well as to offer attendees the chance to pose questions.  In an attempt to 
accommodate as many guests as possible, four meetings have been scheduled as 
follows: 
 

 Thursday, April 4 – 10:00 AM 
 Thursday, April 4 – 7:00 PM 
 Wednesday, April 10 – 10:00 AM 
 Wednesday, April 10 – 7:00 PM 

 
All meetings will be held in the Jack Abrams School Auditorium.  I hope you will find 
one of the above dates/times to be convenient and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
James W. Polansky 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 

 


